
 
 
 
 
 
 
February 25, 2005 
Electronic Bulletin No. 634 
Re: Stacktrain opens 53' 110"s to Mexico 
 
 
To Our Valued Customers and Drayage Carriers: 
 
Pacer Stacktrain is please to announce the opening of our 53' 110" container 
fleet to be utilized for shipments to and from key Mexico destinations. 
 
Please note that the following rail destinations/origins can receive Pacer 
Stacktrain's 53' 110" effective March 1, 2005: 
 
Laredo, TX 
El Paso, TX 
Monterrey, NL, MX 
San Luis Potosi, SL, MX 
Mexico City, DF, MX 
*Cuautitlan, EM, MX 
*Toluca, EM, MX 
 
Please note: Queretaro continues to be an embargoed destination. 
* Only accessible by use of PacerOneStop product and must clear 
customs at N Laredo. 
 
The current 53' 110" fleet containers are PACU8800001-883000 and up (series 
will extend based on new purchase) 
 
As a reminder, all 48' and 53' 107" containers continue to be available to all 
Mexico destinations. 
 
Please contact you Pacer Stacktrain Business Development Representative for 
questions you may have regarding this announcement. 
 
This communication may contain promotional information from Pacer Stacktrain.  We have sent 
this communication to you because you previously expressed interest in receiving these 
communications from Pacer Stacktrain.  If you do not wish to receive this particular 
communication in the future, please reply to this message and type “REMOVE ME” in your 
subject line.  Pacer Stacktrain maintains its corporate headquarters at 2300 Clayton Road, 
Suite 1200, Concord, CA  94520. 
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